
Central Delta Water Agency and South Delta Water Agency

      NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 
        REGARDING MONTHLY REPORTING   

OBLIGATIONS UNDER EMERGENCY ORDER

WHERE:  Roberts Union Farm Center, 4925 Howard Road, Stockton

WHEN:    Thursday,  April 16, 2015, 9:00 am

Central and South Delta Water Agencies will conduct a workshop to assist local
diverters to comply with the monthly reporting requirement contained within the
Emergency Informational Order.  That Emergency Informational Order was issued by the
State Water Resources Control Board as a means of requiring certain diverters to report 
by March 6, 2015, 2014 diversions and to project 2015 diversions.  The Order also
required that thereafter, monthly reporting of actual 2015 diversions be made. 

This workshop will provide both an update on the Emergency Informational
Order’s various requirements and also explain how to comply with those requirements. 
Included herewith is a sample of the Form at the SWRCB website
(http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/ewrims/curtailment/
wateruseinfo_actual.php) and directions/recommendations for filling it out.  

If you were one of the diverters required to report by March 6, please attend this
workshop.  If you were not required to make any report by March 6, you need not attend
but should note that “normal,” non-emergency reporting of water diversions by way of
Reports of License and Statements of Water Diversion and Use still remain in effect with
deadlines of June 30, 2015, depending on the rights you have or claim and the reporting
cycle you are under.
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